
  

 
 
 

Barry M. Goldwater Scholarship 

The Barry M. Goldwater Scholarship is designed for sophomores and juniors pursuing research careers in 

mathematics, the natural sciences, and engineering.  The scholarship covers eligible expenses for tuition, fees, 

books, and room and board to a maximum of $7,500 per academic year.  Junior scholarship recipients can expect 

to receive a maximum of two years of scholarship support.  Senior scholarship recipients are eligible for a 

maximum of one year of scholarship support. 

 

The purpose of the Foundation is to provide a continuing source of highly qualified scientists, mathematicians, 

and engineers by awarding scholarships to college students who intend to pursue research careers in these fields. 

-Barry M. Goldwater Scholarship and Excellence in Education Program 

 

Eligibility 

Competitive Applicants:  

 must be a U.S. citizens or Permanent residents; 

 must be current sophomores or juniors pursuing bachelor’s degrees on a full-time basis;  

 must have an average of at least B or the equivalent and be in the upper fourth of their class; 

 must have a demonstrated interest in a research career in mathematics, the natural sciences, or 

engineering; and  

 must be nominated by Stonehill College on the official online nomination survey application provided by 

the Barry Goldwater Scholarship and Excellence in Education Foundation. 

 

Selection Criteria 

 Strong academic record 

 Demonstrated interest in and potential for research careers in mathematics, the natural sciences, or 

engineering 

 

Application Deadline 

 Late January 

 

Additional Information 

 Visit: https://goldwater.scholarsapply.org/   

 

If interested in applying, contact: 

Craig A. Almeida     Kris Silva 

Dean of Academic Achievement   Nationally Prestigious Awards Advisor 

calmeida@stonehill.edu    ksilva@stonehill.edu  

        508-565-1840               508-565-1559 
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